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November 21, 2024 
 
California Energy Commission 
Docket No. 22-AAER-05 
715 P Street 
Sacramento, CA 95814 
 
RE: Request to Extend the Public Comment Deadline – 60-day Pre-Rulemaking Comment Period 
for Water Closets Proposed Standards – Docket No. 22-AAER-05 
 
Dear Commissioners: 
 
On behalf of the California Water Efficiency Partnership, we respectfully request a 60-day 
extension of the comment deadline for the California Energy Commission’s Docket No. 22-
AAER-05, 60-day Pre-Rulemaking Comment Period for Water Closets Proposed Standards, 
published on November 6, 2024. We propose extending the deadline from January 6, 2025, to 
March 7, 2025.  We also propose a delay of the December 12, 2024, workshop. 
 
The reasons for our request for an extension are as follows: 
 

1. The Staff report is comprehensive and proposes new standards of great interest to our 
membership.  We need time to review the 133-page report and to evaluate the 
proposal. With the current schedule, all of our work preparing detailed comments 
would have to occur over the Thanksgiving and Christmas holidays. 
 

2. The December 12, 2024 workshop is at the same time as our Quarterly Plenary Meeting 
in Sacramento.  Thus, none of our members, representing over 200 urban water 
agencies, would be able to participate in the CEC workshop if scheduled on that same 
day. 
 

We are very interested in this Docket proceeding and wish to participate as fully as possible. 
Thank you for considering our request. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Tia Fleming 
Co-Executive Director 
California Water Efficiency Partnership 
 
 



  


